
APPLE LSAP 79003/4 – THE BEATLES [2-LP]   
    

   
    

  

Cover types: 
1) Matte cover with small 
release number 
 
2) Glossy cover with small 
release number 
 
3) Glossy cover with big release 
number 
 

 
First issues came with 4  
photos (printed in reverse) 
without white borders 

Later issues came with 4 photos 
(printed correctly) with white 
borders 

  

    
The Beatles in large print over 
play hole 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on left side of 
labels 

Cover type 1 

    
The Beatles in large print over 
play hole 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

Cover type 1 



    
The Beatles in large print under 
play hole 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on left side of 
labels 

Cover type 2 

    
The Beatles in large print over 
play hole 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

Cover type 3 

    
The Beatles in small print over 
play hole 

ST 33 print, Stereo print on  
left side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

Cover type 2 

    
The Beatles in large print under 
play hole, space over THE 
BEATLES 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
left side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

 



    
The Beatles in large print under 
play hole, no space over THE 
BEATLES 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
left side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

 

    
The Beatles in large print over 
play hole 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

 

    
The Beatles in small print over 
play hole 

ST 33 print, Stereo print on  
left side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

 

    
The Beatles in large (Sides 1/2) 
and smaller (Sides 3/4) print 
over play hole 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

Tracks print centered 



 

 

    
The Beatles in large (Sides 1/2) 
and smaller (Sides 3/4) print 
over play hole 

ST 33 logo, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on right side of 
labels 

Tracks print aligned left 

    
The Beatles in small print over 
play hole 

ST 33 print, Stereo print on  
right side of labels 

Strana 1/2/3/4 on left side of 
labels 

 


